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happy 2019-2020 school year!
Welcome to all returning and new Riverside families! For all of
our new families, this is The Riverside Review, your weekly
family newsletter. This newsletter goes out to all families every
Friday to keep your abreast of everything Riverside. This year we
are going to be going paperless, and this newsletter will no
longer be printed each week. It will be sent via Class Dojo and Jupiter Grades each Friday. It
can also always be found on our website and the PTC Facebook page. Riverside is trying to do
our part in reducing our carbon footprint.

Facebook @SchoolRiverside

riverside social media handles

14601 Montrose Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44111
 
Instagram: @riverside_cmsd

RiversidePTC@yahoo.com 216-838-6700

clevelandmetroschools.org/R…
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this week's lunch menu



dismissal safety reminder
Morning Drop Off
Please see the following:

Do not park in the staff lot, unless there is an available parking spot. If dropping your child
off, you must �nd a legal street zone to park in. Blocking teacher cars and illegally parking
in the lot will not be tolerated. In the case of an emergency, vehicles would not be able to
enter our lot. Please adhere to these rules!
Starting on Monday, all parents must use the Montrose Main entrance and report to the
o�ce to sign in. No parents will be permitted to use the Glencliff Ave entrance. All
parents must drop their children off at the cafeteria doors.

 
Afternoon Dismissal
Please see the following:



have you joined class dojo or

jupiter grades?
Riverside is going paperless this school year!
If you are a parent in grades pre-k to 5, you will need to
download the Class Dojo app to your device. Once downloaded,
please obtain your child's unique code. When the code is
entered you are now connected to your child's class and all of their teachers.
 
If you are a parent of a child in grades 6-8, you will need to join Jupiter Grades. Jupiter Grades
is an app on your phone or can be used on a web browser. Families can get alerts when grades
drop below a certain percentage as well as stay up to date on their child's academic progress.
 
Both Class Dojo and Jupiter Grades are your one stop shop for all news Riverside. Weekly
newsletters, school wide events, class events, and individual messages can be sent through
both systems. We are all already connected to our lives through our phones, now you can
connect to us!

When picking up your child, please DO NOT direct them to walk in front of cars or in
between cars in order to get in vehicles.
Please ensure you are parked along the curb when picking up your child. This is for the
safety of all of our students and families.
If picking up on the Glencliff side, all cars must be parked in legal spots and walk to get
your children
All students MUST use the crosswalk. Please do not direct your child to cross in the
middle of the street

 
The goal of our dismissal is to get all students home safely in a timely fashion. When cars
stop in the middle of the road waving students to get in the car this poses serious safety
concerns. Please follow our dismissal guidelines and expectations.

fall sports are gearing up
We are happy to announce that girl's volleyball, girl's basketball, and co-ed soccer seasons are
going to be starting this upcoming week. Students will start the season with some practices
before the games begin. Fall sports are reserved for students in grades seven and eight. We
look forward to another amazing fall seasons as our Owl Student Athletes take to the courts
and �eld!

hearing screening letter
Below you will �nd the letter for this year's hearing screens. Students in pre-k, K, 1, 3, 5, and 8
will be screened for hearing by a certi�ed Speech and Language Pathologist.
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